
 

WEN’s Fueling the Future Scholarship  

The Women's Energy Network (WEN) of Greater Atlanta is excited to announce the 2024 Fueling 
the Future scholarship, a one-time award to exemplary high school women from the Greater Atlanta 
area.  

WEN is committed to introducing high school students to careers in energy and to help fuel the 
industry’s need for the next generation of leaders. The Fueling the Future award is a one-time 
$2,500 scholarship to young women seeking degrees and careers in science, technology, 
engineering, and mathematics (STEM) and ultimately joining the energy industry.  
 
Application Dates: The 2024 scholarship application submission period closes on April 12, 2024. 
Recipients of the Fueling the Future scholarship will be notified on May 31, 2024. 
 
To apply for the Fueling the Future Scholarship: 

1. Go to www.wenfoundation.org website and select the “Apply” button. 

2. Scroll to the WEN of Greater Atlanta Fueling the Future Scholarship Application. 

3. Preview the Eligibility Quiz. 

4. Create an account on the “Foundation for Women’s Energy Network” online portal. 
 
Please email greateratlanta@womensenergynetwork.org if you have any questions. 

Thank you for your interest! 

 

WEN of Greater Atlanta  

2024 Scholarship Committee 

 

http://www.wenfoundation.org/
mailto:greateratlanta@womensenergynetwork.org

